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The Orthodox Christian Schools Association held a strategic planning 
consultation meeting on September 17-18, 2009, in Wichita, Kansas. Ms. Maria 
Makedon, Direct Archdiocesan District Office of Education director, attended the 
meeting representing the NYC parochial Greek Orthodox day schools. 
 
The Orthodox Christian Schools Association is incorporated in the State of Texas. 
Its purpose is to promote Orthodox schools in America by providing information, 
accreditation, curricular resources, and conferences that are specific to the needs 
and interests of Orthodox schools and has requested an “endorsed group” status 
from SCOBA. 
 


